


RATE ADJUSTMENT COMING IN 2025 

Due to the rising costs of operating our facilities and the fact that rates have not been 

raised since 2017, beginning in 2025, we're adjusting monthly service rates to $30 for 

residential service. We know rate increases affect our customers, and we'd like you to 

know we don't implement this change lightly. A few notes about the rate increase: 

• Your payment will continue to be a flat fee, so you know what to plan for.

• We're actively implementing other methods to keep our rates low (see quarterly 

billing below). 

• We're fiscally responsible and don't have any debt, and we intend to keep it that way. 

• We remain one of the lowest-cost utilities on the Front Range. 

• Our commercial customers can expect an adjustment of 20% (less than 3% per year). 

This rate increase will help us continue to fulfill our mission: To protect the public health 

and our environment through efficient, high-quality and cost- effective reclamation and 

treatment of our water resources. 


